
ISSION MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor Matti Herrera-Bower and Me 

FROM: Jimmy L. Morales, City Manage 

DATE: May 8, 2013 

SUBJECT: Referral To The Finance And itywide Projects Committee -A Resolution 
Approving In Substance '!re Terms Of A Professional Services 
Agreement With The International City/County Management Association 
("ICMA") For Review And Recommendations For Efficiencies For The Fire 
Department; Authorizing The City Manager And City Attorney's Office To 
Negotiate And Draft The Agreement Based Upon The Approved Terms; 
And Authorizing The Mayor And City Clerk To Execute The Final 
Agreement In An Amount Not To Exceed $70,000. 

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION 

Refer the item to the Finance and Citywide Projects Committee Meeting. 

BACKGROUND 

This item was previously discussed at the July 9, 2012 Finance and Citywide Projects 
Committee meeting. The Administration had secured a proposal from the International 
City/County Management Association ("'CMA") to perform a study to determine the 
effectiveness and efficiency of the City of Miami Beach Police and Fire Departments. The initial 
resolution was rejected during the July 18, 2012, City Commission meeting. During the February 
6, 2013, City Commission meeting, the Administration was directed to present a proposal by 
ICMA specifically focused on the Fire Department. The item was placed on the March 13, 2013, 
City Commission Meeting agenda; however the item was not reached. The item was again 
placed on the April 17, 2013, City Commission Meeting agenda, but again, the item was not 
reached. 

CONCLUSION 

The Administration recommends that the Mayor and the City Commission refer the matter to the 
Finance and Citywide Projects Committee meeting for discussion and further direction. 
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